
Delivery Stop to replace cylinder head F25 (X3) 

MODEL

SITUATION

A Delivery Stop has been issued on the F25 vehicles produced from June 6, 2016 to June 8, 2016. 

The cylinder head valve seat inserts have not been machined correctly. This may lead to rough 

running and misfires. There are only eight vehicles affected by this stop. For your convenience, 

attached you will find the list of affected chassis numbers. 

This bulletin will be updated with repair instructions and warranty information when they become 

available. 

Affected vehicles can be identified with a “Vehicle Comment” in DCS Warranty Vehicle Inquiry or 

ISPA Light with the description:

“A Delivery Stop has been issued for this vehicle. Dealers must ensure that all Campaigns are 

completed before retail delivery to the customer. Refer to Service Information Bulletin B11 

13 16.”

ATTACHMENTS

View PDF attachment B111316 Delivery Stop Legal. 

View PDF attachment B111316 VIN List.

SI B11 13 16
Engine
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Technical Service
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